
  

 

NEWSLETTER 
Blackstone Valley Art Association 

Number Three 

MEETING 

The first meeting of the New Year will be held on Monday January 16, at the Grange Hall on 
Blackstone Street in Uxbridge. President Darlene Carey will call the meeting to ordmr 
promptly at 7:30 P.M., with a demonstration by Dale Anne Ratcliff to follow at 8:00 P.M. 
We hope everyone has a busy and prosperous New Year with a lot of time to paint. 

PLEASE LEAVE THE PARKING SPACE NEAREST THE DOOR FOR THE DEMONSTRATOR 

. DEMONSTRATOR, ‘ PALE ANNE RATCLIFF  

Dale Anne Ratcliff was born in Medford, Massachusetts, and graduated with a degree in Art 
Education from the University of Maine. She studied with Martin Ahearn, Howard Curtis, and 
others. Exhibited in one-man group shows throughout New England. Exhibited also at Academic 
Artists Association and American Artists Professional League Shows. She is a member of the 
Rockport Art A ssociation, North Shore Arts Association, Newburyport Art Association, and 

' the Guild of Beverly Artists. Best known for her marines, animal portraits, done in oils, 
pastel, acrylics and watercolor. She has also won several awards. Has her home and studio 
in Lanesville. Dale Anne will paint a picture in oils. 

FISCAL FOOTNOTE  

Members are reminded that dues for the 1988-89 year are payable now and will be accepted at 
the January meeting or can be sent to William Heffernan, 62 Blackstone St., Blackstone MA 
01504. Please fill out the enclosed form. Dues must be paid by January to have your work 
accepted for the Spring Show to be held in April. If you are not current after the January 
meeting the BVAA has no choice but to remove your name from its mailing list and to declare 
you ineligible to exhibit in the annual spring show. So please pay your dues promptly. 

THE WEATHER 

If snow, ice, wind or cold are severe enough to force schools in your area to be cancelled 
for the day, then you can expect any BVAA meeting planned for the same evening, to be can-
celled also. If you are uncertain, announcements of the cancellation are normally broadcast 
over three local, radio stations; WMRC in Milford, WTAG in Worcester, and WWON or WNRI in 
Woonsocket. 

OF NEWS  

Our Spring Arts Festival will be held at the Blackstone-Millville Regional Junior-Senior High 
School again this year. Dates are Sunday, April 16 through Friday, April 21. More news on 
this later. 

The January demonstration is payed for.in part by the Massachusetts Arts 
Lottery as administered by the Northbridge Arts Council. 
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